CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

April 1994

President 106 Thornton Rd. Mary Brandt Kerr Tel. 891-8557

Vice-President 35 Virginia Rd

David Walz Tel. 894-0146



Secretary 102 Thornton Rd Alan R. Bugos Tel. 647-5851

Treasurer 39 Harland Rd. Nancy Kerner Tel. 893-4264

SLOW DOWN SEE

It's Spring and children and pets are on our neighborhood roads playing, bicycling and just generally working off those winter yah-yahs. PLEASE SLOW DOWN.

UPCOMING EVENTS



Spring Fun Day: Bicycle Rodeo and Parade Saturday, May 14 (Raindate Sunday 5/15) Cedarwood Playground, 2:00 to 4:00

We will, with the assistance of Waltham Police Department Safety Officer Stephen Fogg, have races, relays, obstacle courses and "stunt riding" events, together with safety tips and rules of the road. Now that bicycle helmets are the law, we will have the opportunity to purchase bike helmets at discounted prices. We will also decorate our bikes and then form a parade through the neighborhood streets, stopping at various designated points for incentives like cookies, lemonade, stickers, etc. A planning meeting will be held Thursday, April 21 at 7:30pm. If you can help with this event, please call Mary Kerr (891-8557). If you would be willing to provide an incentive stop for the parade route, please call Roberta Despres (893-4603). If you plan on attending RSVP to Mary Kerr.

OTHER CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION EVENTS

Annual Picnic - Saturday, June 25 (Raindate June 26) Yard Sale - Saturday, Sept. 17 (Raindate Sept. 18)

Barn Square Dance and Potluck Supper (unscheduled as yet, for the Fall)



HUMDINGING HOEDIGGERS NEEDED

One of our projects this year is to plant the stone pillars at the entrance to the neighborhood on Cedarwood Ave. Please call Mary Kerr (891-8557) if you're interested in helping with this gardening project, or if you can donate supplies (or the use of a very tall ladder).

NEIGHBORHOOD SAFETY NEWS

In his role as safety representative, Kevin Lyman has contacted the MBTA regarding the repair of the broken glass on the bus shelter at the bottom of Cedarwood and Weston St. He is also meeting with state traffic engineers to discuss remedies for the perpetual problem of cars running the red light at that intersection. If you have any input, near-death stories or suggestions regarding the improvement of this intersection, please call Kevin (899-7469). also done the annual spring pothole patrol with a representative from the city.

THANKS 😊

Colleen Stankard of Rockridge Rd. has nobly volunteered to be the Summit Ave. and Rockridge Road street representative and to distribute the association newslettter to the homes on these streets. Her telephone number is 891-9822.

CEDARWOOD T-SHIRTS!

Cedarwood T-shirts are available for purchase at all upcoming association events to benefit our scholarship program. Shirts are white with a green screen. Children's sizes are \$6.00, adult's are \$7.00. You may also call Mary Kerr (891-8557) to purchase the shirts.



Laurie Pabreza (647-5851) is our New Neighbor Committee chairperson. She has contacted various realtors in town asking for the names and telephone numbers of people moving into Cedarwood. If you know of a new neighbor or are interested in helping on this committee, please contact Laurie.

WALKING CLUB

Anyone interested in forming an informal walking group, please contact Mary Kerr (891-8557). She's mapped out various routes around the neighborhood

Walking Club (cont. from P.1)

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS

for fun and exercise, ranging from the 2 mile, 25 minute mini-challenge to the one hour Cedarwood Challenge. Babies in backpacks or strollers are welcome.

- Ward 7 Councillor, Rebecca McCullough 893-7308
- Councillor-at-large, Lorne G. MacArthur 894-9025
- Councillor-at-large, Edmund Tarallo 893-3336
- State Representative, David Gately 722-2235

NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES DIRECTORY



Leah Burnett Amy Burnett Hilary Sin Valerie Cormier Aimee Cormier Laura Cormier Carol Taranto Dora Kadar-Wochner Jesse Burnett Jeri Shefts Mark Nardone Steve Gardner Kevin Scott Kevin Lyman Jim Giles	891-7683 891-7683 891-8818 894-5619 894-5619 891-0663 893-2293 891-7683 891-1185 893-7287 899-9617 894-5901 899-7369 893-177	Babysitting Babysitting Babysitting Babysitting Babysitting Babysitting Babysitting Babysitting Babysitting Experienced child care, day & evenings Infant day-care Snow shoveling, yard work & dog walking Pet sitting Snow plowing, masonry, landscaping and paving Carpentry, home repairs Carpentry, remodeling Light carpentry - chain saw work (Please leave message on the machine) Master Electrician - residential work
Kevin Lyman	899-7369	Light carpentry - chain saw work (Please leave message on the machine)
Leonard Kelly	899-0730	Window cleaning, interior/exterior painting, gutter cleaning
Mike Shea Deborah Harrison	893-0112 647-9283	Interior and exterior painting Tutoring
Nancy Kerner Karen Walz	893-4264 894-0146	Computer Services: newsletters, mailing labels, word processing, etc. Word processing/editing - English grammar and spelling speciality
Lynda Charters Joanne Taranto Robert Horgan	647-4489 891-6709 899-3257	Editing and fax services House cleaning Skate sharpening
Joanne Taranto	891-6709	

If you would like your name added to (or deleted from) this list in future newsletters, please call Annette Davidson at 899-2995. Please note that you must be a member of the Cedarwood Association to be listed here.

1994 CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM

Name:	
Phone:	
Adress:	
Family Membership, \$5.00	_Single Member Household, \$3.00
Optional donation to the Scholarship F	Fund
I/We would be interested in assisting with:	
Spring Day Picnic	Yard Sale
Street Rep Playground Commitee	Activities Commitee
Welcome/New Neighbor Commitee	